Sample Opt-out Permission Slip

Dear Parents - 

On (date)_____________our class will be participating in a study of waste generated by the school. Our school district is working to reduce the amount of garbage generated at school, to conserve California’s natural resources, and to comply with California laws on waste management and recycling. Hands-on projects like this study meet California educational standards in math, science, and language arts, and provide wonderful opportunities to apply academic skills to real-world problem solving. 
The activities involve students: learning about materials and the environmental impacts of everyday products we use and behaviors we practice; evaluating the school’s garbage and recycling by collecting, sorting, and weighing garbage and recyclables; analyzing the data collected;  researching and proposing solutions to reduce trash and increase recycling; and presenting their results to the school community. 

The first step is the audit, which requires students – with adult supervision – to wear plastic gloves, and safely and hygienically collect, sort and weigh (in plastic bags or buckets) the different types of waste and recyclables generated by the school. 

Please contact your child’s teacher if you are interested in volunteering to assist with these activities. 

If you do NOT want your child to participate in this waste audit step of the project please return the form below. Only return the form if you do not want your child to participate. We will find another way for your student to be involved.

Thank you, 

___No, my child cannot participate in the waste audit. Please find another activity for my child.

Child’s Name_________________________________  Teacher _________________

Parents’s signature________________________________ Date _________________

Adapted from California Integrated Waste Management Board’s publication Closing the Loop.
